February 8, 1994

NOTE T0: Susan Fridley
Document Control Desk

FROM: Richard Lobel, Acting Chief
Containment Systems and Severe Accident Branch
NKRR

SUBJECT: Transmittal of Contractor Report for Placement in Centra’ Files an
the Public Document Room

The attached report "Parametric Study of the Potential for BWR ECLS Strainer
Blockage Due to LOCA Generated Debris" dated January 20, 1994, was prepared
for the NRC by Science and Engineering Associates, Inc. I anticipate that it
will be referenced in future licensing work and therefore should be placed in
Central Files and the Public Document Room.
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